
South Carolina Office of Resilience has awarded Darlington County a grant and contracted with E.L. 
Robinson to perform a countywide watershed study. If you live in Darlington County and have flooding 
issues, let your voice be heard at the public meeting in your area. 
May 10th at 6 p.m. 
St. John's Elementary School, 140 Park St, Darlington, SC 29532 
May 12th at 6 p.m. 
Society Hill Neighborhood Center, 223 Hall St, Society Hill, SC 29593 
May 17th at 6 p.m. 
Lamar-Spalding Elementary School, 5232 Lamar Hwy, Lamar, SC 29069 
May 19th at 6 p.m. 
Elizabeth Coker Boatwright Performing Arts Center, Watson Theater 
Coker University, 300 E. College Ave, Hartsville, SC 29550 
You may also complete a quick survey at https://www.darlingtoncountyfloodstudy.com/to share your 
concerns. If you would like someone to follow up with you about your concerns, please provide your 
contact information in the survey. 
 

 
 
 

https://www.darlingtoncountyfloodstudy.com/?fbclid=IwAR3LMmbmQBe8ugr92W7aSmcgUW2om6-6e1IYKeD2Hy5-M0-0jJbiobmXwMI



